
 

 

To date we have hosted more than 2,450 visitors from 22 countries during our 
three seasons of public bus tours of the Bull Arm Site! 

  
 

  

 
 

 
 

Arnold’s Cove Green Team: Thinking Globally, Acting Locally 
 

The Hebron Project was pleased to sponsor the Arnold’s Cove Green Team this summer. Green 
Teams are an initiative of the Newfoundland and Labrador Conservation Corps, providing 
employment and training opportunities to the province’s 
youth in environmental and cultural fields. The Arnold’s 
Cove Green Team’s focus this summer was “think globally, 
act locally”. The Green Team displayed great energy and 
enthusiasm for all of their projects. They created brochures 
and held presentations with community groups on various 
environmental topics such as climate change, giant 
hogweed, and water conservation. They hosted a 
community beach cleanup, worked on beautifying the 
Bordeaux Walking Trail, created a community compost bin 
and hosted an information session to educate local area 
residents on composting. The Team worked with the local 
recreation program to involve younger children in 
repurposing milk cartons and plastic containers into bird 
feeders, and hand painting signage for the Bordeaux 
Walking Trail. Well done Brady, Jared, Kaitlyn and Tyler! 
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Contact Us 

The Hebron Information Centre is located at the TCH entrance to 
the Bull Arm Site (Nalcor Building). Community Relations staff are 
generally available Monday-Friday during regular business hours.  
 

Telephone: 709-463-1033    
Facsimile: 709-463-1034    
Email:   info@kkc-gbs.com 

For more information about the Hebron Project, visit our website at www.hebronproject.com. 
 

Did You Know? 

To date on the Hebron platform, we have completed 
approximately 660 kilometres of welds. That is similar 
to the distance between St. John’s and Corner Brook! 

Rebar installation on GBS storage cells and ice walls in 
preparation for roof pour 

 
 
 

Hot water tanks for installation on the living quarters. 

 

 

Public Bus Tours 

The Hebron Project will continue to give tours  
of the Bull Arm Site until October 29th. 

For more information, please see our project 
website at www.hebronproject.com. 

To book a reservation, please contact  
Camille at 709-463-1033 or email 
 bullarm.bustours@kkc-gbs.com. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 
Integration pier substation installed for temporary power during 

Topsides hook-up and commissioning  
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